ERCOT SYSTEM PROTECTION WORKING GROUP REPORT TO ROS 
January 7, 2010
The System Protection Working Group (SPWG) has had teleconferences and meetings to discuss the following two items.
OGRR for NERC Standard PRC-001-1, R2.2 requirement

This NERC requirement is for reporting relay equipment failures.  The draft OGRR created by Centerpoint and ERCOT Operations was discussed.  This OGRR is being drafted to replace the Market Notice M-A031408-01 which requires reporting all relay misoperations within 5 days.  The members had several issues with the initial draft.  A teleconference was held on December 8th and a new draft was created.  It was decided to recirculate this draft through the SPWG mailing list and have member companies email redlines back to the SPWG mailing list.  Another teleconference is scheduled on January 13th to again discuss the OGRR draft.  

AEP OGRR for CREZ Line Protection

Each member company were given the opportunity to email redline/comments of the AEP proposed OGRR for updating the Operating Guide specific to CREZ line protection to the SPWG mailing list.  The comments were compiled and discussed at a meeting on January 7th.  The group didn’t support AEP’s proposal to mandate OPGW fiber, current differential protection, and multiplexed fiber networks specifically for the CREZ built lines.  AEP decided to take submit the OGRR as an AEP sponsored OGRR.  The group did discuss and incorporate other proposed changes into a draft OGRR to update protection requirements of the ERCOT system in general.  This draft OGRR will be circulated through the SPWG email list and discussed at the regular February SPWG meeting. 
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